





CERTIFICATE of ACCREDITATION

Awarded to

Victoria Medical Centre

for meeting the standards required to become an Armed Forces veteran friendly accredited GP practice and supporting the health commitments of the Armed Forces Covenant

Touthankarl K- Dans



Helen Stokes Lampard, Chair of the Royal College of General Practitioners

Dr Jonathan Leach, Medical Director for Armed Forces Health, NHS England and NHS Improvement Kate Davies CBE, Director of Health & Justice, Armed Forces and Sexual Assault Services Commissioning, NHS England and NHS Improvement 04/11/2019

Date